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Citizens React As McKinley Sells Out His Constituents

 in Northern West Virginia Over Coal Ash
Citizens to picket and present McKinley with ash samples

Morgantown, WV - Congressman David McKinley is introducing legislation that would strip the U. S. Environmental Protection Agency of its ability to protect citizens from toxic coal ash. 

McKinley’s northern West Virginia Congressional district is the epicenter of coal ash dumping. Millions of tons of the toxic waste are dumped in strip mines and ash ponds all over the district. Just one example is FirstEnergy’s notorious ash waste dump above its Albright power plant, where excessive arsenic is discharged into a popular trout and boating stream that is a tributary of the Cheat River.

Coal ash is a toxic waste known to contain many dangerous elements, including arsenic, selenium, lead, cadmium, and mercury. Once the ash is dumped it can leach these potent toxins into groundwater, where it threatens municipal and home well water as well as streams and rivers.

The Environmental Protection Agency is charged with protecting the health of our citizens. But McKinley says no to that. His amendment would prohibit the Agency from doing anything - yes, anything - to set sensible rules to protect people’s health from the dangers inherent in unregulated ash disposal.

Concerned citizens will picket Congressman McKinley’s office at 709 Beechurst Avenue in Morgantown before entering to present McKinley’s staff with ash samples for Mr. McKinley.

Where:

Congressman McKinley’s Office, 709 Beechurst Ave., Morgantown

When: 

Thursday, June 23, 11:00 AM
